
 

 

 

ORIENTATION 

 

On 16th August 2023, STATISTIKA, Department of Statistics, organized an orientation session for the 

freshers’ batch of 2023-2027. The session began with a warm welcome by Preet and Khushi of the 

new students, teachers and all the parents present there. With the blessings of God and recitation 

of the college prayer, the session moved forward with an introduction to the college, the faculty, and 

a brief summary of the curriculum going to be followed.  

The students were familiarized with the course and their semester 1 syllabus. The teachers 

introduced themselves and gave a brief introduction to the subjects which were to be taught by 

them. The time table was explained in detail and freshers were given an idea about how their classes 

were going to be held, this also included them being informed about the lab classes and how things 

went on there. After the basic introduction, they were familiarized with the various societies and 

vocational courses available in the college. This was done by various students in the department 

who have participated in different societies. They were encouraged and advised to have an active 

participation in the societies as 1st year is the time for students to explore different areas and also 

have the time to do so.  

The session ended with an informal session conducted by 2nd and 3rd years, wherein the students 

expressed their queries regarding SEC and VAC classes, and other discussions with their seniors. An 

ending speech with vote of thanks was given followed by the dispersal.    


